
Dr. Lucy Lee , had the pleasure of introducing Her Honour 
to our UFV community. Watch the Q&A Period:  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=0tBHg7An_p0&feature=youtu.be  

The second annual career panel featuring women working in a variety of STEM professions was hosted by the 
science student group WEST (Women in Engineering, Science & Technology) on Nov 25 via Zoom 



Mathematics & Statistics Department 

Math and Stats personnel have been busy working virtually and continuing offering the suite of Math and Stats 
courses online, including the Math & Stats centre which has been offering tutorials online. Their Fall schedule can 
be seen here: https://www.ufv.ca/media/assets/mathematics/math-centre-schedules/Virtual-Math-&-Stats-
Centre-schedule---Fall-2020-UPDATE-3.pdf  

School of Land Use and Environmental Change (SLUEC) 

The Regional and Community Planning working group consisting of Drs. Cherie Enns, Afia Raja, Stefania Pizzirani, 
Jonathan Hughes, Lenore Newman with Darrell Fox from the School of Social Work, Stephen Piper, College of Arts 
and Larissa Horne, from the Centre for Experiential and Career Education have submitted a concept paper for a 
Bachelor of Regional and Community Planning (BRACP). The purpose of this degree is to prepare students to be 
registered professional planners. 

Sample List of Presentations/Publications (UFV student names underlined) by FoS personnel: 

Enns, C. and Mbuya, E. (November 25, 2020). Co-Production of Play Space in Nairobi and Dar es Salaam - 


